
AƩending the ISPRS TC V Mid Term 
 
AƩending the ISPRS TC V Mid Term Symposium proved an invaluable experience for me as a 
researcher specializing in remote sensing and its applicaƟons. The event offered a unique 
opportunity to engage with leading experts, gain insights into cuƫng-edge research, and 
present my own work to an internaƟonal audience. The sessions were highly informaƟve, 
parƟcularly those addressing advancements in remote sensing and machine and deep 
learning applicaƟons in geospaƟal analysis, which align closely with my research interests. 
  
The TIF travel grant was instrumental in enabling me to aƩend the conference. It removed 
the financial constraints that would otherwise have prevented me from engaging with the 
scienƟfic community and fully benefiƟng from the event. The networking opportuniƟes that 
arose at the conference have already opened avenues for potenƟal collaboraƟons, and the 
feedback I received on my research has been invaluable for refining my current projects. 
  
I would like to express my graƟtude once again for your support and for facilitaƟng such an 
invaluable experience for young researchers like me. 
  
I am grateful for your support. 
  
Elif Özlem Yılmaz 
 


